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Hello Redistricting Advisory Committee (RAC) members:

DistrictR Demo Video
Wednesday's RAC Training Session #3 was quite productive with additional insights into the
redistricting process.  Likewise, the August 17th RAC Outreach Workshop #1 will be structured
to reinforce the redistricting process and tools.  Specifically, it will include a DistrictR
demonstration video with San Joaquin content, direction on how to build a Community of
Interest, and instruction on how to draw your own District lines.

RAC Email Accounts
As discussed in the RAC Training Session, next week we will set up dedicated RAC email
accounts for those of you who are interested in having such an account.  

RAC Member Parking
We are very close to confirming a more convenient parking alternative for you and expect to
have details to share with you early next week.

RAC Community Contact List
Attached is the RAC Community Contact list capturing the contacts that RAC members had
between the last two RAC Training Sessions.  In this regard, you're welcome to send me your
Community Contacts prior to our meetings and I'll read them aloud in the meetings, or you
can share them yourselves in the meetings (it's always good to have options).

RAC Outreach Talking Points
We are amending the Talking Points to include a "State Redistricting" summary, Examples of
Communities of Interest, and as presented in the Training Session: "Three Critical Things to
Think About When Defining YOUR Community".

2011 Communities of Interest (COI) Boundaries
In the RAC Training Session, Pam inquired about COI boundaries from the 2011 Supervisorial
Redistricting effort.  Attached is a document that Dave Bollinger drafted that addresses the
question.

Supervisorial Redistricting Video and Social Media Platforms
The San Joaquin County (SJC) staff created a video for the public to learn more about
Supervisorial Redistricting and how to participate in the process - it's posted midway down the



Supervisorial Redistricting webpage: https://wedrawthelines.sjgov.org/

Also, the SJC staff created Supervisorial Redistricting social media pages:
Facebook: facebook.com/sjredistricting
Twitter: https://twitter.com/SJRedistricting

To recap, early next week I'll connect with you about RAC email accounts (for those
interested) and parking at our upcoming meetings - and I'll share the amended Outreach
Talking Points.

Thank you all for your important role in San Joaquin County's Supervisorial Redistricting effort.

Have a terrific weekend!
Glen

 

Glen Fowler
Redistricting Project Manager
San Joaquin County




